TOWN BOARD GARNERVILLE, NY NOVEMBER 4, 2010

The Town Board of the Town of Haverstraw held a Special Meeting on Thursday, November 4, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. in the Meeting Room of the Town Hall, One Rosman Road, Garnerville, New York.

On Roll Call the following members answered to their names:

Supervisor Howard T. Phillips, Jr.
Councilman Isidro Cancel
Councilman Vincent Gamboli
Councilman John J. Gould
Councilman Hector L. Soto

PRELIMINARY BUDGET, TOWN OF HAVERSTRAW 2011

<u>Supervisor Phillips</u> announced that this Public Hearing is being held to discuss and solicit comments from the public regarding the Preliminary Town Budget for the Town of Haverstraw for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2011.

The Town Clerk read proof of the publication and presented the Affidavit of Publication to the Board.

PRESENTATION BY SUPERVISOR HOWARD T. PHILLIPS, JR.

The Supervisor presented the 2011 Budget to the Town Board Members and was unanimously adopted.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION

No one from the public was in attendance.

CLOSE HEARING

On motion by Councilman Cancel, seconded by Councilman Gamboli, unanimously adopted, the Public Hearing was closed.

ADOPTION OF TOWN BUDGET FOR THE YEAR 2011

The following resolution was adopted by all members of the Town Board.

414-10 RESOLVED, THAT THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF HAVERSTRAW DOES HEREBY ADOPT THE TOWN OF HAVERSTRAW BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 2011.

RAQUEL VENTURA
First Deputy